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Q&A with MP Shabana Mahmood 

Shabana answering  lots of questions 

It was great to welcome back 

Shabana Mahmood MP to Aston 

Tower. She was pleased to find 

the time to meet with School 

Council. It was an enjoyable 

meeting in which Councillors 

asked her lots of questions about 

improving Aston, Teresa May, 

why she joined the Labour Party, 

life in Parliament, her family and 

even Brexit! Shabana said that 

although the questions were 

often hard to answer, they were 

very well thought through. School 

Councillors had thought very 

carefully about their questions 

and took in turns to ask them.  



School meals are changing 

We are keen to improve our school meals and have invited three companies to bid for the school meal contract at Aston Tower. 

This involved School Council tasting food provided by the three companies and we were very impressed by the improvements 

offered. Each child will soon be able to have a delicious and very healthy meal each day. Next term school dinners will be       

provided by a new contractor called SIPS. Shortly we will have taster sessions for parents and we are sure you will be very     

impressed. Below are pictures of School Council helping to decided which company we want to make our school dinners. 

Events 

 Nursery graduation- Tuesday 9th July at 1:45pm in the PE Hall  

 Sports Day: Wednesday 10th July for Years 3 and 4 in the morning; Y5 and 6 in the afternoon 

 Sports Day: Thursday 11th July- Nursery and Reception in the morning; Key Stage 1 in the afternoon 

 Y6 graduation and whole school award ceremony- Friday 12th July at KE Aston School at 9:30am 

 Year 6 production- Wednesday 17th July in the afternoon- Archie’s War 

 End of year parties- Thursday 18th July in the afternoon 

 Break up for the summer holidays- Friday 19th July at 12:15pm 


